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READY TO STRIKE!
We’ve been bargaining for a fair contract for over a year.  

SRMH is the only Level II Trauma Center for the region and continues to report massive profits, 
yet Providence is still trying to force us to accept a contract full of takeaways. 

In February, we voted overwhelmingly to authorize a five-day strike. 
Due to the COVID-19 crisis, we chose to delay our strike to prepare 
for a surge that fortunately never came. But in response, Providence 
has demanded that we, the essential workers, give up what is 
essential to us: our sick time and access to affordable healthcare. 
These takeaways are unacceptable.

Now, even more of us are ready to strike than in February.  
ENOUGH IS ENOUGH!

We are holding a 5-day strike to win a fair contract that  
provides fair wages, keeps our healthcare affordable, and 
guarantees we have enough time off to take care of ourselves  
and our loved ones.

Contact your department bargaining team member, steward, or 
NUHW organizer to sign up to join the picket line or ask questions.  

Larry Ligouri - (707) 484-4105 or lligouri@nuhw.org. 
Karissa Tom  - (415) 812-2407 or ktom@nuhw.org.
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